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BWROG-8257

October 4, 1982

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reacter Regulation
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

Gentlemen:

Subj ect: Errata to BWR Emergency Procedure Guidelines

Reference: NED0-24934, Emergency Procedure Guidelines,
BWR/1-6, Revision 2 (prepublication form)

Enclosed for your review are errata to the reference document, a copy
of which was submitted to you on June 1,1982. These changes and
corrections are provided in the form of replacement pages for that
docuinent. None of these errata make a significant change to the BWR
Emergency Procedure Guidelines, and each was discussed with members
of your staff in our meeting on September 23, 1982.

The enclosed material has been endorsed by a substantial number of
the members of the BWR Owners' Group; however, it should not be
interpreted as a conmitment of any individual member to a specific
course of action. Each member must formally endorse the BWR Owners'
Group position in order for that position to become the member's
position.

Very truly yours,

A J _

M
T. J. Dente, Chairman
BWR Owners' Group
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cc: BWR Owners' Group
J. F. Schil(er (GE)
S. J. Stark (GE) )

|M. W. Hodges (NRC)
D. L. Ziemann (NRC) p g%
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